From: Stacey dean

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Sunday, January 14, 2024 9:46:59 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

We have a huge need for power and water in southcentral alaska. We should not let a tiny group of people dictate
what shall happen with our dam. This dam is necessary for energy and fresh water.
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